
 

 

 

 

Reception Newsletter 
Chaucer Primary School – Friday 23rd September 2023 

 

Dates to Remember 

Tuesday & Wednesday – 

PE Days 

 

Optional Home Activity 

Go for a walk to collect Autumnal natural 
objects. Sticks, leaves, conkers, pinecones etc 

and sort them into different groups. 

 

Please share on Dojo! 

 

Hello everyone! 

We have had another great week this week! We have been reading “Together We Can” which looks 
at how we can be a great friend and how we can come together as friends. We have discussed our 
friends and have drawn lots of pictures and shared what we enjoy doing with our friends. We have 
looked at sorting in Maths and we were so impressed with the children’s sorting skills. We have also 
been really impressed with the children’s imaginative skills in the deconstructive role play area – 
they used boxes and chairs to create a bus, a bus stop and even made tickets! 

                                                                                                 - Miss Pritchard 


